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June 18, 2017 
 
Eastwood Parents: 
 
I am excited to welcome you to Eastwood Middle School for the 2017-2018 school year!  My hope is that your child 
is enjoying some much needed free time over the summer and is ready to come back to school refreshed and ready 
to learn. I am eager to meet our new students and look forward to seeing our returning student body as we look to 
continue the tradition of excellence at Eastwood.   
 
My hope is that the materials in this packet will provide you with the information you need in order to begin the 
school year easily and efficiently.  Inside you will find: 
 

 School Supply Lists for Each Grade and Exploratory Arts 

 The MSDWT 2017-18 Calendar 

 Parent Drop-off Expectations should you choose for your child to not ride the bus 

 Paper Copy Reports and FINO Program Options 

 Times and Dates of Schedule Pick-Up (7th and 8th Grade)/EagleQuest (6th grade and new students) 

 Fall Sports Start-up Dates 

 21st Century Scholars Program 

 Health and Emergency Forms 

 Military Children in Education 

 Field Trip Consent 

 Parent Volunteer Forms 

 Parent Guide to School Emergencies 

 Transportation Information 

 School Smiles Pamphlet 

 PTO Information – visit https://goo.gl/forms/0Auep8O2dmlnCQTo1 
 
As we try to streamline our “Back to School” process, please visit our website http://ew.msdwt.k12.in.us to help 
you stay informed and prepare for the first day of school.  You are also able to view your child’s latest NWEA 
scores in skyward.  
 

Should you not have access to a computer before school starts, we will have computers available for families to log 
into Skyward to update information during EagleQuest or schedule pick-up times. Much of our school 
communication is through email so please be sure your skyward information is updated prior to school beginning.   
 

I look forward to seeing you at Eastwood soon and, as always, if you have any questions feel free to email me at 
staylor@msdwt.k12.in.us or call me at 259-5401 x21102. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 

Dr. Taylor 
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